MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF REGIONAL SCHOOLS



8 Hillcrest Ave., South Hadley, MA 01075

Barbara Ripa, Executive Director 413-535-2973 (Cell)

Stephen Hemman, Asst. Executive Dir. 978-821-2890 (Cell) 978-874-0385 (Office)

To: MARS Membership

From: Barbara Ripa, Exec. Director

Re: February 13, 2018 General Meeting Location: Nashoba Valley Technical High School

100 Littleton Rd.

Westford, MA 01886

Time: 9:30-12:00

AGENDA

- 1.0 Call to order Maureen Marshall, President
 - 1.1 Welcome, Barbara Ripa
 - 1.2 Introductions
- 2.0 Minutes from November 1 MARS Meeting
- 3.0 Overview of session and introduction of presenters
- 4.0 Mass Budget state of the State Budget
- 5.0 DOR information presented by Mary Jane Handy, Director of Accounts
- 6.0 DESE Rob O'Donnell Chapter 70, Circuit Breaker, Charter tuition reimbursement and Regional Transportation
- 7.0 "I Am Wachusett" representatives and Support our Children and Schools (SOCS) of Ashburnham Westminster School District Regional Transportation initiative and regional outreach
- 8.0 Legislative update
- 9.0 Adjourn meeting